
Dear Parents 

 

I hope you are all safe and strong.  We do welcome all learners to school for face to face learning. 

 

The School Calendar 2021 

 

In our previous newsletter we informed you that we had applied as ATS schools for a deviation of the 
school calendar.  Sadly, the deviation was not granted.   

 

As such, as an ATS member, Goldridge College will respect the Ministry of Primary and Secondary      
Education’s directive, and we will adhere to the revised school calendar issued by the Ministry which 
shows that first term will close on 4 June 2021.   

 

We are assured that ATS is continuing to engage the Ministry of Primary and Secondary Education to 
find a positive way forward for member schools, by whatever means. 
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We ask parents to be patient with us as we adjust to the situation and we will continue to give updates 
as the situation develops.  We have the full interest of all our learners, parents and staff at heart and 
will strive to do what is best for all concerned. 

 

We will communicate with you soon on the Easter break, revised school calendar, school programme 
and fees. 

 

Please feel free to contact the school for any further clarifications or suggestions. 

 

Yours truly 

 

L. MASHANDA 

HEAD 


